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SB 684 is wildly important to Oregon, and to me as a youth. The barrier to entry for 

housing is too high, especially for the young, and this could work wonderfully to 

alleviate that.  

 

Many thank yous to Senators Pham, Broadman, and Patterson for sponsoring SB 

684, and I hope that you will bring this bill to a vote and pass it out of committee. 


